
WHAT TO DO IF YOU LOSE YOUR PURSE OR WALLET 

The first action you should take when you lose or have stolen your purse or wallet is to notify the 

police department in the jurisdiction of the loss or theft. You should also notify your local police 

department as well in order that they are aware of it. This will alert patrol officers to be extra 

vigilant of your home and could allow for greater investigative efficiency should a license, 

Social Security Card or credit card be recovered. 

Once reported to the police, they can assist in advising what course of action you need to take. 

Various companies and agencies should be notified as well. 

 


